

WILLIAM WRAGG MP

Member of Parliament for Hazel Grove Constituency 13 Stockport Road, Marple, Stockport, SK6 6BD

Nick Robinson Transport for Greater Manchester 2 Piccadilly Place Manchester M1 3BG

22nd February 2020

Dear Mr Robinson,

375 Bus Route

I am writing in my capacity of the Member of Parliament for the Hazel Grove constituency regarding the proposal to withdraw the 375 bus route.

As you will be aware, the 375 remains the last bus route to directly serve Mellor and Hawk Green, which are both in a semi-rural setting. This service remains a lifeline for many of my constituents who rely on it to attend appointments at Stepping Hill Hospital or to shop locally, both in Marple and in Stockport.

The 375 is also a means for students to get to Marple Sixth Form and Aquinas College. Without this service, the only feasible mode of transport for many will be to drive.

I would be grateful if you could seek to remedy this matter urgently. I am keen to work with you to secure a positive outcome and look forward to your reply.

William Wragg MP

Member of Parliament for the Hazel Grove Constituency